Town Council Workshop 
Agenda
Monday, February 11, 2013

Following End of Town Council Meeting

Workshop notes are for informational purposes.

Present

James T. Walsh, Chairman

Frank J. Governali
Caitlin R. Jordan
Katharine N. Ray

David S. Sherman, Jr.

Jessica L. Sullivan

James R. Wagner

Debra M. Lane, Town Clerk

Michael K. McGovern, Town Manager
Chairman Walsh convened the workshop at 8:19 p.m. following the adjournment of the regular meeting.
Brief Review of Budget Approval Schedule 
It was a consensus to change the finance committee’s March 18 meeting to Thursday, March 14 per request of the town manager to avoid a scheduling conflict.

John Christie, Chairman of the School Board was present to present the school board’s request that the council consider holding the school budget referendum vote in May rather than June. 

The school board asked for this consideration in the event the budget fails, it would easier to call back school staff to rework a budget before mid-summer. 

After council discussion it was a consensus to anticipate a school budget vote on Tuesday, May 14. The date will be confirmed when the council signs the election warrant in the spring. 
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Moving the election date will mean that the budget public hearing and council vote will be held on the same evening, April 29. In recent years the public hearing and council vote have been held on different evenings, when possible. 
It was also discussed that if the State of Maine schedules an election in June, the school budget vote will be held in June to avoid two elections within a month.

After hearing no further comments the workshop was adjourned at 

8:34 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

___________________________

Debra M. Lane, Town Clerk

